
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives the Minister of Interior Mohammad Salem Al-
Ghabban

    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received on Friday

September 25, 2015 in his office in Baghdad the Minister of Interior Mohammad Salem Al-

Ghabban.During the meeting, they discussed the development of the security situation in Iraq

and of the battles against ISIS, praising the efforts of Iraq’s internal security forces namely

the federal police forces, as well as the efforts of the ministry in completing the national

card project.


